SaskéLfoon

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON PLANNING,
DEVELOPMENT AND COMMUNITY SERVICES

Conference Bid - Federation of Canadian Municipalities -
FCM 2026, 2027 or 2028

Recommendation of the Committee

1. That City Council endorse the bid to host the FCM Conference and Trade Show in
either 2026, 2027 or 2028; and

2. That City Council approve an exception to Policy C03-007, Special Events and
approve a maximum financial commitment of $300,000 for the event.

History

The Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services, at
its meeting held on December 6, 2023, considered a report of the Community Services
Division regarding the above.

The Committee heard from Stephanie Clovechok, Discover Saskatoon, regarding the
matter.

Attachment
December 6, 2023 report of the Community Services Division

Dealt with on December 6, 2023 — SPC on Planning, Development and Community Services
City Council — December 20, 2023
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